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Petition to city of Guelph
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Petition Summary and background

On June 27, residents of Starwood Drive
received a notice from the city of Guelph
regarding a proposal for a zoning By-law
Amendment application from Robert Russell
planning Consultants Inc.On behalf of
2613598 Ontario Inc. and 2589618 Ontario
Inc.for the lands municipally know as 78 and
82 Eastview Road. The proposal for five story
40-unit apartment building as well as 30
cluster townhome units. A public meeting i
held July 11, 2022 at 6:00pm.

Action petition for

We, the undersigned, concerned citizens urge
the Mayor and Counselors to act reconsider
this development for the lands municipally
known as 78 and 82 Eastview Road due to
profound negative effects to wetlands and
animal habitat, tree canopy, parking, water
infiltration and density site.

Name Address

Email address | Phone number | Signature
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